


tournament events have been cancelled. 
• Additional resources related to Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) are posted on the District's

website (Health Services).

Ansonia Public Schools continues to collaborate with City officials and Naugatuck Valley Health 
professionals to address the necessary strategies for mitigating transmission of Novel Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) in our community. We will continue to follow the direction of the Naugatuck Valley Health 
District. We are committed to providing updates to the school communit

y

. Presently, things are moving 
rapidly and we will share information when new developments arise. 

The City of Ansonia and Ansonia Public Schools thank you for your support and understanding during 
this challenging time. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Mayor D vid S. Cassetti 
City of 

Jessica Stelmaszek, MPH 
Director of Health 

cc: Dr. Joshua Shuart 
Ansonia Board of Aldermen 

Christopher Phipps 
Ansonia Board of Education 
President 

cco, ED.D. 
flent of Schools 


